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50.8% of Oregonians own firearms, that's over 2 million gun owners, that number has 

been growing as of recently due to the failed policies of democrats who thought it 

would be wise to decriminalize the use of meth and fentanyl. Our city parks have 

been taken over by homeless people who have mental health issues and are 

addicted to the drugs you allowed them to use without consequence. The democrats 

have made our cities less safe and have done little to remedy the problems they've 

created. This bill will only make it burdensome and cost prohibitive for law abiding 

citizens to exercise our second amendment rights, it will put us at a disadvantage if 

faced with violence from one of the criminals democrats have released from prison 

early. Make no mistake, this bill does nothing to prevent the violent offenders from 

having standard capacity magazines, it does nothing to burden the criminals ability to 

obtain a firearm. Criminals don't use the background check system, it's well known 

that they use almost exclusively, stolen firearms. Yet, this law restricts law abiding 

Oregonians rights and puts a tax on our right to keep and bear arms. Criminals don't 

have to pay for a class that will have no effect on the violence being perpetrated on 

us, democrats seem to think the hardworking and honest citizens should have to 

though and for what purpose? To obtain a permit to purchase even though we're 

already subject to a background check? What low IQ individual came up with this 

nonsense? It's ridiculous and unconstitutional, it does not do anything to prevent 

crime or violence and no rational reasonable person could come to that conclusion 

after reading this authoritarian tyrannical pile of trash bill. This is nothing more than a 

continuation of the slow march to civilian disarmament and democrat tyranny. I 

oppose this bill and I will be sure that I make as many Oregonians aware of this as 

possible so the people can be informed when they vote in the upcoming election. The 

democrat party is a disgrace and this will be a stain on their already unpopular party.  


